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         - notice of meeting - 

 

Private film view: ‘Eye in the Sky’ 
 

          - followed by a panel discussion with - 

 

   Guy Hibbert 
   Writer, Eye in the Sky 

 

   Clive Stafford Smith 
  Director, Reprieve  

 

  Cian Westmoreland 
  Former US Air Force 

 

4.00pm, Monday 18 April 2016 

Jubilee Room, Palace of Westminster 
 

The APPG on Drones is pleased to host a private view of ‘Eye in the Sky’ in partnership with 

Human Rights Charity Reprieve and the Entertainment One UK. ‘Eye in the Sky’ is a new British 

thriller about a top secret drone operation to capture terrorists in Kenya starring Helen Mirren as 

Colonel Katherine Powell, a UK-based military officer in command of the operation. Based on 

remote surveillance and on-the-ground intelligence, Powell discovers the targets are planning a 

suicide bombing and the mission escalates from "capture" to "kill." But as American pilot Steve 

Watts (Aaron Paul) is about to engage, a nine-year old girl enters the kill zone triggering an 

international dispute, reaching the highest levels of US and British government, over the moral, 

political and personal implications of remote warfare. ‘Eye in the Sky’ is released in cinemas 

nationwide on April 15th 2016.   

The film (102 mins) will be followed by a 30 minute panel discussion with Guy Hibbert, writer of 

the screenplay and Clive Stafford Smith, Director of Reprieve. Guy and Clive will be joined by 

Cian Westmoreland, formerly from the 606 Air Control Squadron in Germany and the 73rd 

Expeditionary Air Control Squadron, Kandahar, who served to support the communications 

infrastructure of the US drone program.  

 

Chair: Lord Robin Hodgson 

 
All Members of both Houses their staff are welcome to attend  
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